
 

       CITY OF BELLEFONTAINE NEIGHBORS 
                          YOUTH COMMISSION 
                               February 20, 2012 
 
PRESENT:   Scott Schultz, Rich Pflueger, Theresa Toczylowski, John Duhadway, and Jean King (and 
her daughter, Tanisha King).  Alderman John Jordan was also present. 
 
ABSENT:  Ben Seres, Wayne Anderson, Carnell Jones, and Vanessa Lardge.   
 
TRIVIA NIGHT :  Event is scheduled for Saturday March 3rd.  John Duhadway volunteered to chair 
this event.  The cost is $5 per person which will include snacks and soda.  We will be serving pizzas 
and chicken nuggets for the event.  The pizzas will be from Saulo’s this year and we will need to pick 
them up (no delivery).  We will also have some special games for in between rounds.  John has 
contacted the Police Department and requested their projector again.  We reviewed most of the 
questions and answers that were brought to the meeting.  We will print up a couple flyers to be posted 
at the upcoming ‘Fish Fries’ at “Holy Name of Jesus” parish hall.  We also need to do some shopping 
for snacks and attendance prizes. 
 
YOUTH IN GOVERNMENT:  Scheduled date for the event is March 15th.  We currently have fewer 
kids than a typical event and unfortunately the participation has not been very good.  We will probably 
schedule an extra meeting to bring all the kids ‘up to speed’. 
 
BIKE RODEO:  This event has tentatively been scheduled for May 19th with a rain date of May 26th.  
Officer Vassallo will contact SafetyVille to see if they are available on these dates.  We still need two 
chairpersons for this event. 
 
 
 
THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON MONDAY MARCH 19

th
 2012, AT 7:30 P.M. AT CITY 

HALL. 


